Eustis School Department
Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME. 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

January 14, 2022

Dear Parents:

On Wednesday, January 19, 2022, Rangeley Lakes Regional High School is hosting an Open
House for any families interested in finding out more information on the high school’s
academics, programs and services. The Open House will be from 4:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. and
include an introduction, a tour and time for questions and answers.

If you are interested, please contact Kathy at Stratton School so RLRH can plan accordingly.
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